
 

 

 

Welcome to Forestville and the 117th Annual Convention of the Southwestern Association 
of Volunteer Firefighters!! 

It has been an honor and privilege to serve a 2nd term as President of the Association.  

To the past and present officers, I thank you for your support this past year and wish the 
present officers good luck moving forward.  

To the Forestville Fire Department, it has been an honor working with your company on this 
convention. Thank you very much for stepping in to host the convention and be proud of the 
event you planned for your fellow firefighters!! 

Now, let’s have fun, be safe and treat our hosts like family during your stay in Forestville 
while making the convention great again!! 

Stephen J Pacanowski 
Stephen J Pacanowski 

President 


